Hello Timberland Family,

On behalf of the Timberland All Sports Boosters | would like to welcome you back to school. If you are
new to Timberland, Welcome to the Family!

Timberland All Sports Boosters goal is to support all teams and clubs at Timberland High School. We
provide concessions and spirit wear at all the home sporting events. All the profit from
concessions/spirit wear goes back to the school. Last year we gave back $30,252.22! Over the last 15
years, THS All Sports Boosters has given over $276,000.00 back to our school!

During the week of August 6th-10th, from 8:00am-3:00pm, we will be at school selling spirit wear,
answering any questions you may have regarding boosters and enrolling members for our 2018-2019
school year. Our club meets the first Tuesday of every month at 7:00pm, in the Student Council
classroom. Please feel free to join us!

| would like to offer you an open invitation to join the Booster Club. It takes lots of manpower to keep
concessions open. The more were open, the more donations we are able to give back to the teams and
clubs of Timberland. Look for the Booster Club table during open house. We hope to get to know you
and that you will want to be involved. Make the most of your students high school years, they go by
quickly®

Sincerely,
Marissa Martin
THS All Sports Boosters President

Cell 314-602-0118



